
ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDER NOTICE 

TO PARENTS & CARERS 
 

IN THE EVENT OF SCHOOL CLOSURE THIS WEEK 

DUE TO ADVERSE WEATHER CONDITIONS  
 

JANUARY 2019 

 

In the event of ‘school closure’ at the start of the day, members of 

the school staff will endeavour to contact all parents personally at 

home to inform them.  

 

In the event of ‘school closure’, when children have already 

registered, members of the school staff will endeavour to contact 

all parents personally, to collect their children. 

 

Children will not be allowed home with other parents/adults, unless 

the school has received personal notification/confirmation of this by 

the parent of the children concerned. 

 

Please ensure that all details of your phone/contact numbers, 

held by the school, are up-to date. THANK YOU. 

  

West Sussex Schools’ closures can be found on: 

 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-

families/schools-and-colleges/emergency-school-closures/ 

 

and can be heard on: 

 

BBC SUSSEX (based in Brighton)  

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/education-children-and-families/schools-and-colleges/emergency-school-closures/
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